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Misuse of Title IV Funds 

In the event that any credible information indicating criminal misconduct or fraud by students that are 

recipients of Title IV funds or the individuals responsible for administering Title IV funds, Ambrose will 

report this information to the ED Office of Inspector General. This includes any deliberate 

misrepresentation of any information in their application and/or situation for example.  

Should any credible information be made available, Ambrose will report cases to the US Department of 

Education, Office of the Inspector General. 

Phone – 1-800-MIS-USED (1-800-647-8733) 

Mailing Address 

Inspector General’s Hotline 
Office of Inspector General 
U.S. Department of Education 
400 Maryland Ave. SW 
Washington DC 20202-1500 
 


